Universal
Music
Studio

Dear Teachers and Parents,

After much thought and deep consideration of the recent surge of Covid-19 cases, we have made
our final decision on a few items of 2020 WUPC. The revised 2020 WUPC Rules and Regulations
is attached at umstu.com/regulations.

Just a brief summary of the major changes:

Final Round is changed to online video recording with a deadline of 10/1/2020.
Performance at University of Maryland College Park is postponed to 2021 WUPC.
Visual Winner Ceremony Event is planned (2) weeks after the result announcement.
(2) Positions with Winner Prize of $50 have been added to Honorable Mentions in All
Groups.
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We hope all our families and young pianists stay safe and enjoy practicing at this special time. We
appreciate your understanding and patience.

Thank you!

Best Regards, Aasrn W%
Anson Wang

President 8///2,02,0
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